Dr. Moore to Speak at AAUW Meeting

11.19.2009

Dr. Tamala Moore will be the guest speaker at this Thursday's (November 19) American
Association of University Women chapter meeting on the Southwestern Oklahoma State
University campus in Weatherford.

Everyone is invited to the Weatherford doctor's presentation at 7 p.m. in the SWOSU
Conference Center, located at the corner of Davis and Seventh Streets. Admission is
free.

Moore will speak on women's health issues and the current health plan being discussed
at the national level.



